
The last 16 months were Badger's most productive by nearly any metric; yet, we have even bigger, 
better things planned for 2022 and beyond. Here are a few highlights made possible by your support

to advance free markets, individual liberty and limited government:

BY THE NUMBERS SINCE JANUARY 2021

17 legislative testimonies

Badger Institute staff and fellows
testified 17 times before Assembly
or Senate committees on topics such
as federal spending, licensing, 
 welfare, workforce, taxes and more.

10 bills signed into law

10 bills supported by the Institute
became law, resulting in greater
government transparency, tax
reform and increased worker
freedom. Two measures opposed
by the Institute failed to advance.

Around the state
We hosted or spoke at 10 events in
nearly every corner of the state (or

virtually) promoting freedom, liberty
and sound public policy. Our team
was also often on the road meeting

with donors, allies and legislators.

Launched a podcast
Wisconsin's premier

policy podcast, Free Exchange,
features the nation’s smartest

conservatives discussing today's
hottest topics.

THOUSAND
74

website views

Over 74,000 views of our
website content such as

landmark policy briefs,
Diggings magazine, 

white papers and more.

Over 33,000 views per
month of breaking news,

policy research and op-eds
on our social medias.

Empower parents and
promote policies that

create more school choice
as part of a strategic
education coalition.

Invested in ourselves
(and doubled our size!)

with the addition of
five new team members.

Frequently partner with the
Milwaukee chapter of America's
Future, the premier nationwide

network of liberty-minded
young leaders, for events and

thoughtful discussions.

THE BADGER INSTITUTE IS A 501(C)(3) ORGANIZATION AND DOES NOT RECEIVE GOVERNMENT FUNDING.
 
 

The Badger Institute has brought free
market reforms to Wisconsin for 35

years. Your generosity is the backbone to
conduct this very important work. 

How you can help

badgerinstitute.org


